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 CAMPUS CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

 
 

In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the 
federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, the 
Department of Campus Safety is providing the campus 
community with notice of the following: 
 
On 10/31/09, Campus Safety took a report of a vehicle 
break-in involving a theft of a GPS device.  Several 
similar crimes have occurred on campus since August.   
The suspect(s) target only GPS units in a 'smash and grab' 
operation. 

Please keep GPS units and other valuables out of plain 
view while your vehicle is parked on campus.  Please 
report any suspicious behavior to Campus Safety at 
616.632.2462. 
 
 


